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RESERVE YOURS TODAY!

EXCITING NEWS! 
We are delighted to announce that 
DISNEY-APPROVED OLAF PUPPETS
are now available exclusively through 
The Rock Shop Workshop, the brilliant
puppet creators behind Disney’s Winnie 
the Pooh: The New Stage Adaptation.

For pricing details and to secure puppets for 
your upcoming performances, please contact 
us at: frozen@RockShopWorkshop.com

COMING SOON

are currently in development and are anticipated to 
be available by June 2025.

DISNEY-APPROVED 
SVEN PUPPETS 


